Holly Hills Elementary School
500 Ogden Drive

Westampton, NJ 08060
(609)267-8565
(609)702-9744 (fax)

Jennifer Murray
Principal
imurray@westamptonschools.org

September 17, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We received a call from Wills Bus Company that bus HHS had hit a parked car on
its dismissal route this afternoon. Police were called to the scene and determined
that everyone was okay. Police gave the okay for the students to be transported to
a new bus to continue on their route. We are thankful this was a minor incident, as
student safety is always our top priority.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Murray



